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Expect single lane closures on north and southbound Van Buren Boulevard 
from Rutile Street to 56th Street. Monday - Friday | 8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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TRAFFIC CONTROL
Expect ongoing weekday single 
lane closures on north and 
southbound  Van Buren 
Boulevard from Rutile Street to 
56th Street. Please reduce your 
speed to 40 mph in the area. 
All work is weather dependent.

Please watch for trucks entering and exiting the job site at 
multiple locations; Jurupa Detour Road, Rutile Street, Van Buren 
Boulevard, and Felspar Street.
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PROJECT UPDATE 
Waterline installation near Jurupa 
Detour Road is ongoing. Crews  
continue work on the Van Buren  
Boulevard bridge support systems 
along with excavation work on 
Jurupa Road near Hill Place and 
Van Buren Boulevard. 

BUSINESS ACCESS OPEN
during construction at 
Jurupa Road and Felspar 
Street. 

Please use posted detours 
to access businesses on 
Jurupa Road and Felspar 
Street.




